Executive Council Meeting, Tuesday, October 9, 2007, in the Student Government
Association Main Office.

- BSBP will be meeting at WKU on November 2-3 The Executive Board will meet
with the Kentucky presidents on Friday night for dinner.

- The Winter Banquet will be held after the last Student Senate meeting in December.

- The website is under construction. The front page is complete. Johnathon Boles and
Skylar Jordan are going to email Samantha Hughey the pictures from the Fall Retreat
and the Plus/Minus Protest. Kayla Shelton will email Hughey.

- Next Tuesday: Exec will meet at the Photojournalism Studio to take a professional
photograph. Then we will have a working dinner.

- Execreviewed the faculty letter about Walk-Out Western.

- At the next Senate meeting, Ad-Hoc committee Professor Accountability and
Evaluations will be removed and Ad-Hoc committee SGA Ambassadors will be
installed.

- Cherieth Lineweaver made a motion to have a seating chart at Student Senate
meetings. There was a second. Debate. Reagan Gilley made a motion to amend the
motion to filling the first two rows of the Senate room. There was a second. The
amendment failed. Two in favor, three opposed and one abstention. President
Jeanne Johnson called the vote on the original motion. The motion passed. Three in

Sfavor, three opposed. Seeing a tie, President Johnson was required to vote and voted
in favor of the motion.

All Members of the Executive Cabinet were in attendance.



